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Easter Greetings from National President, Shari Guinta 

 

“I’d rather be on the water with Jesus, than in the boat without him.” (Melissa Damara, singer) 

 

Sisters in the League: 

 

During this Holy Week, I wanted to reach out to members across Canada with an offer of prayer 

for all, as we journey toward the passion of Christ and the Resurrection. 

 

Lent stirs up mixed emotions for me, especially during Holy Week, hearing about Jesus’ journey 

toward the Passion and crucifixion. It is an emotional time of sadness and hurt and yet great 

beauty and ultimate joy. 

 

I’ve received cards from members offering best wishes for my 

Lent and Easter experience and appreciate the offer of best 

wishes and prayers. The kindness warms my heart. It’s a 

blessing to have like-minded women across the country who 

pray for me and think of me as I continue my journey in the 

League as national president.  

 

Be assured of my prayers for the League and you – all 

members who work diligently for God and Canada.  

 

Your sister in the League,  

 

 
Shari Guinta 

National President 

 


